
 

 

336 Board Meeting Summary 
March, 2013 
 

At a meeting on March 14, 2013, the Board addressed the following 
matters: 
 
Our Superintendent reported that the water main break on 94th Street 
caused water to leak into the boiler room.  The Board of Directors approved 
the competitive bid from NYC Waterworks to undertake the repair work 
immediately.  The laundry room renovation was completed successfully and 
on schedule.  Mr. Ochoa will switch the Flavio Perez and Juan de la Cruz 
shifts with proper notification. 
 
The Board approved the purchase of new uniforms for the staff. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


